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Senator Winfield, Representative Tercyak, Senator Hwang and Representative Rutigliano:

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on Raised Bill 913 An Act Concerning Health

Care Data Reporting.

By requiring direct submission of municipality health care claims data to my office, this
legislation would alleviate a burden on municipalities interested in exploring participation in the
CT Partnership Plan. This would help expedite the process of building a quote for how much
towns and cities can potentially save on health care costs, while providing comprehensive
benefits to their employees.

As this bill could provide great support to municipalities at no cost, I urge your support.

Thank you for your consideration.


